THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
April 17, 2014
SUBJECT:
Approve revised bg1 financial Page for Vine grove elementary school renovation phase 2.
ISSUE

 The Board needs to approve a revised BG1 Financial Page for Vine Grove Elementary School Phase 2 based on construction bids.
FACTS

The Vine Grove Elementary School Renovation Phase 2 project was originally bid on June 6.

The only bid received was from Phillips Brothers.  The base bid was $1,613,400 and with all three alternates the bid totaled $2,097,400. The bid was higher than expected and was rejected.  
After bid spec revision, the project was rebid and, bids were opened on February 13, 2014.  The low bid was from Philip Brother’s construction at $1,265,000.  The Board approved this bid at the regular Board meeting on February, 2014 
The initial BG1 had construction costs estimated at $1,078,980 with total project cost at $1,240,184.  The BG1 has been revised to reflect construction bid and total project cost.
RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education approve the revised bg1 financilal page to reflect actual construction bid for the Vine Grove Elementary School Project, Phase 2.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move the Hardin County Board of Education approve the revised bg1 financilal page to reflect actual construction bid for the Vine Grove Elementary School Project, Phase 2.
